
CENTRAL UNITED CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Sunday, July 27th, 2025 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• Sunday, September 7th – First Sunday back! 

 

 

Thank You!! - A big thank you to the Worship & Music Committee, especially Shelley and John, for preparing and 

leading the service this morning!  Also, thank to the instrumentalists who have joined us this morning, your time & talents 

are truly appreciated! ☺ 

 
Rev. Daniel's Summer Plans: Please be aware that Rev. Daniel will be away from Sunday, July 27th until Monday, 

August 25th, returning to work on Tuesday, August 26th.  

 

Part of this time, in early August, he will be attending the 45th General Council of the United Church in Calgary.  

If you would like to follow along with this national church gathering, visit www.generalcouncil.ca 

 

Should there be a pastoral emergency while Rev. Daniel is away, Rev. Tom Summers will be covering from July 27th until 

Aug. 15th and Rev. Katie Logan will be covering from Aug. 16th-25th.  

Rev. Tom can be reached at (902) 298-2671 or by email at 2gdaes@gmail.com  

Rev. Katie can be reached at (902) 430-3485 or by email at  ministerkatielogan@gmail.com  

  

Thank you and have a wonderful summer!  

 

Sunday Worship during the month of August – As we have done in the past, Central will be close for the month of 

August, but we have been invited to join our friends at the Presbyterian Church on those Sundays @ 11am. 

 

A Note to our Knitters/Crocheters – If you are looking for a summer project, don’t forget our friends at The Journey 

Room and Palliative Care Servies are always looking for lap blankets.  We will collect them again in the fall and make our 

deliveries! 

 

Summer Visitor Guides: Central United Church will again this summer be welcoming visitors from all over the world.  

If you would like to sign up and help show off our beautiful Sanctuary, please do so using the sign up sheet at the back! 

The church will be open between 11:00am and 3:00pm, Wednesday to Saturday and volunteer guides can sign up for two 

hour shifts during those times.  

 

A donation has been made from the Benevolent Fund, to the Tyler Mason Memorial Scholarship at NSCC. 

 

 

______________________________________________________ 

 
 

VU – Voices United (red hymnal) 

MV – More Voices (coiled hymnal) 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Until further notice, the church office will not have scheduled hours. The voice mail and email will continue to 

be monitored. 
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